
Fairfield Intermediate School 

N E W  S T U DE N T /

FAM I LY   

W E LC O M E  N I GHT  

  

We Hope You Will 

Join Us!!! 

Where: Fairfield Intermediate    
 School Library 

Date: Thursday, January 24 , 2013 

Time: 6:00p.m-7:00p.m. 

Contact person:  
Mrs. Beth Prince, Principal 
prince_b@fairfieldcityschools.com 
(513) 829-4504 
 

New Student/Family  
Welcome Night 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

During the second quarter of the school 

year, we have had many new students 

enroll at FIS. We would like to have the 

opportunity to meet our new students and 

families, give a tour of the building, share 

information regarding our curriculum and 

student services and answer any ques-

tions you may have.   

We hope you will join us !!  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Beth Prince 

Ms. Cynthia Vaughn 

Mrs. Denise Hayes 

255 Donald Drive 

Fairfield, OH 45014 

Phone: 513-829-4504 

prince_b@fairfieldcityschools.com 

Fairfield Intermediate School 


